
 

 

 
 
 

 
WOW!! August already…. 

 

Tree Trimming:  

As the years go on, trees and shrubs continue to grow. As a result, our amount of 

trimming has increase from previous years. Now through the fall, tree and shrub 

trimming will continue to occur in common element areas. This will include cutting 

branches hanging over the fence areas from trees on neighbouring properties. 

 

Dollar Spots:  

You may have noticed yellow spots on some lawn areas within the complex. These 

are "Dollar Spots”. It is a fungus that cannot be sprayed by our weed control 

vendor Tru Green, due to strict rules for fungicide chemical usage in Canada. Dollar 

Spots subside in September. To learn more about Dollar Spots, click here: 

https://www.plcao.on.ca/customerTips_diseases.html#dollarspot 

  

Driveways: 

If you’ve recently have had your driveway sanded with polymeric sand, it is very 

much appreciated. Why do we keep reminding about driveways maintenance? It’s 

because everyone's monthly maintenance fees are lowered by reducing reserve 

fund costs. Future driveway replacements are a shared common element cost that 

can be delayed by proper driveway maintenance. So, let's each keep doing our 

part.  

  

Contractor Signs: 

If you have any contractor doing work at your home, many times they like to place 

signs promoting their business on your front yard. Please ask them not to do this, 

as our community has opted not to have these types of signs displayed. Thank you 

to those who've had contractors understand and assist in upholding this request. 
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